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September 30, 2013 
 
Dear NCDSB Parents/ Guardian, 
 
The Northeastern Catholic District School Board has entered into a Boundary Review Process 
in the Temagami area, potentially affectin g students currently attending both English 
Catholic Central School in New L nsultation process, with recommendations 
coming from a Boundary Review Committee. 
 
The Boundary Review Committee is an advi sory committee appointed by the Board of 
Trustees. The purpose of the committee  0 TDsi.af54.021c2je325 Tw
pRe-ttee.

deliberations and will resist advocating for any particular school or neighbourhood.  
 
The Boundary Review Committee will consist of the following:   

�x School Superintendent(s) of the affected school(s) or designate 
�x Two parent representatives from each school in the review 
�x Principal from each school included in the review 
�x Manager of Finance (if required) 
�x Community Relations Officer 
�x Two trustees (non-voting members) 
�x North East Tri-Board Student Transpor tation Representative (if required) 

 
A timeline, Terms of Reference and process for the Boundary Review Committee (BRC) to 


